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No on HB3644:  

As an Oregon resident & tax payer, I’m against HB3644. A spending bill this large 

should be up to the voters. 

HB 3644 would require the state to establish a statewide homeless shelter program 

to administer funding to shelter providers/NGOs with no transparency nor 

accountability for how $217,918,652 of taxpayers' money is spent.  


